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Remembering Moura No.2 

An address by the Chairperson 

7 August 2020 

 

The Board of Inquiry wishes to acknowledge that today is the 26th Anniversary of the 

Moura No. 2 Mine disaster in which 11 lives were lost and the lives of many more 

destructively impacted. 

That this Anniversary falls within a period of public hearings of this Inquiry, 

underscores the collective need and responsibility we, who are concerned in this 

Inquiry, have in recommending meaningful improvement in safety for coal miners. 




